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John Kaminsky

From: Sydney Vernon
Sent: Thursday, May 13, 2021 10:22 PM
To: John Kaminsky
Subject: Re: absences next week

Hi Dr. Kaminsky, 
 
Thank you so much! I (and the whole class too) REALLY appreciate the no homework and optional 
final. For unknown reasons, seniors’ workloads seem to be ramping up for the next few weeks, and it 
is so so nice that Advanced Topics is not part of that chaos (even while we are still learning 
interesting/valuable things)! 
Also, I know I haven’t been great at getting things in on time, but I have really enjoyed Topics this 
year, and I’m definitely excited to look deeper into some of these topics in college :) 
 
Thank you again! 
Sydney  
 
 

From: John Kaminsky <jkaminsky@eastsideprep.org> 
Sent: Monday, May 10, 2021 9:38 PM 
To: Sydney Vernon <svernon@eastsideprep.org> 
Subject: RE: absences next week  
  
Hello Sydney, 
  
We are going to start covering Fourier series to finish the year.  This is a highly technical topic so I thought we could end 
the year on an easier note by not having any more homework. 
  
Sincerely, 
Dr. Kaminsky 
  

From: Sydney Vernon <svernon@eastsideprep.org>  
Sent: Monday, May 10, 2021 7:44 PM 
To: John Kaminsky <jkaminsky@eastsideprep.org> 
Subject: absences next week 
  
Hi again Dr. Kaminsky! 
  
I wanted to let you know that unfortunately I have to miss both Topics classes next week (Tuesday and Thursday) 
because I am getting my wisdom teeth out. I don’t know what we’ll be doing in class or if there will be homework at that 
point, but I was wondering if I could be exempted from any homework assigned/due that week? It has been such a 
stressful/nontraditional senior year and I don’t know if I’d be able to make up everything I missed. 
  
Thank you and sorry for the inconvenience!! 
Sydney 
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